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Reprinted Media Release: From Ontario Securities Commission 

 

Toronto – OSC Announces Continuous Disclosure Advisory Committee Members for 2016-2018 

 

On March 15, 2016 Anthony Scilipoti was announced as a member of the OSC Continuous Advisory 

Committee Members for 2016 – 2018 

 

The CDAC advises OSC staff on the planning, implementation and communications of its continuous 

disclosure review program, as well as related policy initiatives. The CDAC also serves as a forum to advise 

OSC staff on emerging issues. OSC staff recognize the critical importance of consulting with market 

participants and other stakeholders in carrying out its mandate. 

 

The CDAC will meet approximately five times per year with members serving a two-year term. 

 

The mandate of the OSC is to provide protection to investors from unfair, improper or fraudulent practices 

and to foster fair and efficient capital markets and confidence in the capital markets.   

 

 

For Inquiries please contact: 

 

Lou Fabiano, Chief Operating Officer 

Veritas Investment Research 

100 Wellington Street W, Suite 3110, PO Box 80, Toronto, ON M5K 1E7 

T 416.866.8783 | lfabiano@veritascorp.com | www.veritascorp.com 
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